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Chairman’s Column  

 
Our first meeting of the 2017-2018 year 

was an excellent event, with 48 members 

and guests in attendance.  The speaker, 

Bob Meltz with Chevron, delivered an 

informative and interesting talk on explo-

ration and development in the Gulf of 

Mexico. 

 Our planned speaker, State Sena-

tor Sharon Hewitt, unfortunately can-

celled at the last minute.  This is the third 

time we have tried to schedule her.  She 

will, however, be one of the speakers 

next month at the API Joint Meeting.  

One of our “old regulars”, Chris McLin-

don has agreed to step in and update us 

on his various projects. 

Cliff Williams volunteered to write the 

article for the SIPES November Quar-

terly and already sent it in, along with 

some pictures that Eric took at the Sep-

tember meeting.  Cliff’s help is very wel-

come, but we still need a chapter secre-

tary to take over Art Johnson’s spot.  

Any member who is interested, please 

contact me! 

Looking ahead, next month, on Novem-

ber 8th, is the API Joint Societies lunch-

eon downtown at the Marriott on Canal 

Street.  This meeting is included as part 

of our normal dues assessment, but we 

need to have and accurate count, since 

API bills us for the number we guaran-

tee. 

Eric reports that out chapter membership 

is at 67 and should continue to grow this 

year. 

Check to make sure you have sent in 

your 1st half dues. 
 

Louis E. Lemarié  

 Chris McLindon  

Atlas of Surface Fault Traces in South Louisiana 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, October 17th  

Andrea’s - Metairie  
Registration & Networking - 11:30 AM  

Lunch and Talk - Noon  

Reservations and guests: Carol St. Germain - 504-267-3466  

Chris McLindon received a B.S. in Geology degree from L.S.U. in 1979.  He 

has been employed as an exploration geologist in the oil and gas industry in 

New Orleans since graduation, including eight years of self-employment.  

Throughout the course of his career Mr. McLindon maintained a very strong 

interested in the processes of the Mississippi River and its current and historical 

delta.  He has actively researched the subject throughout his career with periods 

of scientific investigation and evaluation.  All of the research and scientific 

evaluation included in this presentation were undertaken during periods of self-

employment.  All of the content and opinions expressed in the presentation are 

solely those of Chris McLindon, and he is not acting as a representative of any 

entity other than himself.  

The November meeting is our Joint 

meeting on November 8, 2017 
Click here for more details:  Joint Societies Luncheon 

http://sipesneworleans.homestead.com/2017_API_DeltaChapter_JointSocieties.pdf
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Visit our SIPES New Orleans Chapter Website 
http://www.sipesneworleans.org/ 
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Newsletter Ad Rates 
 
Sessions    September - December (4 issues) and  
    January - May (5 issues) 
 
Business Card   $25 per session 
1/4-page    $100 per session 
1/2-page    $200 per session 
Full page    $400 per session 
Non-member Business Card  $50 per session 
 
Send ad copy to   David Broadbridge, Editor  
    dave@kimsuoil.com 
 
Send payment to   SIPES New Orleans Chapter  
    PO Box 50088  
    New Orleans LA 70150-0088 




